
Every fall is a new beginning and you always 
wonder how it is going to go.   It’s going well 
this year!    On the left you will see our first ever 
multi-sport, multi-university meeting with 25 
students from Trinity, Incarnate Word, and St. 
Mary's University.  We filled up the living room 
quite well!  And there were at least ten who said, 
‘I’ll be there next week.”  Can’t wait to see what 
God does in and through this group! 

On the left you can see our table at the fair at Trinity. 
 
Prayer Requests: 
• For continued success connecting with students at 
Trinity, UIW, and St. Marys.  Two students have already 
made decisions for Christ (!!) and as we follow up with 
others from the tables we are trusting God for more! 
• For the ministry happening at UTSA.  Over the past 
years I’ve ministered to the basketball team and tennis 
team.  They are mostly all new through coaching 
changes.  I’ve connected with the teams but it has been 
slow going.  Would you pray for open doors?  
• Finally, pray for the volunteers in the city—Ashtyn, 
Dempsey, and Mike.  They are doing great work! 

 

San Antonio Area Campuses 

(210) 612-9335 www.dananddeann.com Sep 05, 2024 

Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

It’s starting! 

Dan.Gerard@cru.org Reaching college students with the life changing power of the Gospel! give.cru.org/0536610 

Above...a prayer walk turned into a prayer 
drive due to much needed rain.  

Below….students have descended on 
campus again as fall kicks off! 

If you have family or friends heading off to college please let me know.  I would love to help connect them to a good 
campus ministry.  If you have questions on how to encourage them to go, please drop me a line.  Would love to chat!  

Videos with more of the story are going up at www.dananddeann.com/video   Hope you enjoy them!  

One way we connect with students is through 
“tabling.”  This fall we set up tables at both 
Incarnate Word and Trinity (in partnership with 
FCA!)  At each table we had a drawing and a “shoot 
a basket” for free Chic-fil-a (always a big hit!) 

In the picture on the right you see a volleyball 
player, a basketball player, a football player, and a 
fencer—all students who are helping us reach their 
school with the gospel.  

 


